Peckham, Peckham Rye and Nunhead Children’s Centres
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FREE ESOL Classes from September 2020

In partnership with Lewisham and Southwark College

For parents with children under five years

All classes will be taught online, twice a week.

We are aiming to resume face to face teaching and créche
facilities only when the government guidelines will allow to
do so.

Possibility to gain a recognize qualification for all students.

Limited Places available on different levels classes,
from beqginner to intermediate.

You will need a Photo ID — Passport or Driving Licence, in order to enrol.

For more information or to register your interest please call 020 3848 5780
or email: aingrassia@ivydale.southwark.sch.uk
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